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November 30, 1990

Certified Mail
Return Receipt Reguested

Mr. Robert D. Martin

Regional Administrator

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Region IV

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlingten, Texas 76011

RE: NRC Demand for Information dated 11/05/90
Dear Mr. Martin:

In its November 20 response to NRC's Demand for Information,
Sequoyah Fuels Corporation (8FC) committed to an impartial
comprehensive management assessment, as requested in the
Demand. To ensure that SFC's prog.sal for this important
work is fully responsive to NRC's concerns, SFC respectfully
requests an extension of the time frame for submittal of this
proposal until December 19. The additional time will provide
SFC ample opportunity to prepare a responsive proposal.

Should you have any ¢uestions or comments regarding this
request, please contact me at 918/489~3206, or Lee Lacey at

918/489-3207.
Sincerely,
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Reau Graves, Jr.
President
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xc: Charles J. Haughney, NRC - NMSS
Keith E. Asmussen, General Atomics
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